
LOCAL EXPLORERS  
  

We were very well entertained on our first outing on 14 February to hear all about the Wurlitzer 

organ at Bowness Royalty cinema. 

  

A group of over 30 of us heard all about the restoration and history of this magnificent cinema 

Wurlitzer organ from Mark and heard it being played by Ian. An amazing repertoire of sounds 

was produced!  The Furness restoration group comprises volunteers who raised over £25,000 

to obtain, restore & install the Wurlitzer at Bowness cinema. A few people went down below 

the stage to see its intricate workings after watching a short silent Laurel & Hardy film 

accompanied by Ian on the Wurlitzer. 
Liz Jackson 

 


